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Statement from Monroe County Executive Adam Bello 

Daniel Prude’s life mattered and the tragic circumstance surrounding his death has caused enormous pain 

for our community. We have all been left with too many questions and not enough answers. Attorney 

General Letitia James’ announcement that she will move to empanel a grand jury is an important first step 

in getting those answers that Mr. Prude’s family and our community rightfully deserve.  
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